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KGR/SHA 
 
 
 
25 June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 
Following consultation with Governors, a late decision has been taken to introduce a further 
Training Day for staff in preparation for the new academic year.  There has been an extensive 
curriculum review this year that requires departments to evaluate their programmes of study and 
assessments in line with new expectations.  The day has been selected as it will cause least 
disruption to existing planned activities.     
 
Thursday 18 July 2019 is now the final day for all students.  Students will be dismissed at their 
normal finishing time of 2.45pm.     
 
The new term will begin on Wednesday 4 September 2019 for all students. 
                                                             
Please can I remind you that uniform is available to order online: www.logoleisurewear.com and it 
will be delivered free to school or, for a fee to your home address.  Please note that the school 
sweatshirt is compulsory from September and can be purchased from Logo Leisure Wear at the 
website detailed above.  If you are experiencing any problems with ordering online, please contact 
the school office by Friday 5 July.   
 
May I also take this opportunity, on your behalf, to thank staff leaving at the end of this term and 
wish them the very best of luck in their future careers and retirement.  A full list of staff leaving us 
this year can be found in the newsletter which will be sent to you in the next few weeks.   

                                                             
Finally, I would like to thank you for the wonderful support that you have given to the school this 
academic year.  The strength and success of Meadowhead School relies on genuine partnership 
between school, students and families.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs K Grewal-Joy 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.logoleisurewear.com/

